
SPECIAL MEETING BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

GARDEN CITY COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

ANNUAL BUDGET RETREAT 

Tuesday, June 29, 2021 
 

 
 

Trustees Present:       Dr. Merilyn Douglass, Beth Tedrow, David Rupp, Leonard Hitz, Dr. Blake 
Wasinger, Shanda Smith 

 
Others Present: Dr. Ryan Ruda, President 

Karla Armstrong, Vice President 
Aaron Kucharik, Community Member 
Jean Lamfers, Community Member 
Mark Hinde, Community Member 
David Larsen, Software Specialist 
Toni Douglass, Community Member 
Nancy Unruh, Registrar 
Jodie Tewell, Executive Assistant to the President 
 

 
The Board of Trustees met in special session at 6:00 p.m. on June 26, 2021, in the President’s Conference 
Room.  

 
 
CALL TO ORDER: 
Chair Douglass called the meeting to order at 6:04 p.m. 

 
 
 

REVIEW/DISCUSSION: 
Trustees were provided a summary of the financial and enrollment data and was reviewed by the 
administration with the board. Administration also provided information regarding Senate Bill 13 and how 
this will affect the upcoming budget year.  
 
No action was taken. 

 
 

ADJOURNMENT: 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:08 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 

Jodie Tewell   Dr. Ryan Ruda  Dr. Merilyn Douglass 
Deputy Clerk  Secretary  Chair of the Board 

 

 


